
Palm Beach County Telephone Town Hall 
  

 
March 20, 2020 

On behalf of the Business Development Board and our partners, thank you for participating in 
our Town Hall Call today at 2 pm.    As part of our mission to stimulate the economy and 
facilitate job creation, we will continue to provide additional updates and programs to keep 
you informed on the most up-to-date developments affecting our business community. 
  

Our next Town Hall Call will be: 
Date: Friday, March 27, 2020 

Time: 2 pm 

Call-in information and agenda – To follow 

Transcript of Today’s Town Hall Call: 
We realize there was a significant amount of information provided on the call.  If you would like to hear the call again, 
please click here: Teleconference Town Hall > 

Our website is updated daily with new information for businesses, including direct links to available loan programs and 
other relevant information. www.bdb.org/coronavirus 

Executive Order from the Office of the Governor as of March 20, 2020: 
Click Here to View > 
  

We appreciate the hard work of our business, government and educational leaders during these trying times.  We will 
get through this and continue to grow the best location in the nation to live, work, and grow a business. 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support and please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
Kelly Smallridge, 
President and CEO 
Business Development Board of Palm Beach County 
310 Evernia Street 
West Palm Beach, FL 33401 
561.835.1008 

ksmallridge@bdb.org 
www.bdb.org 
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